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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Freya for constantly showing her creativity in all areas. 
Year 1 
Jake for carrying out acts of kindness all week. 
Year 2 
Callan for a mature approach to all his work.                         
Angelina for a determined effort in maths.                            
Year 3 
Olly for an excellent attitude on our artist led walk.                       
Jaden for great concentration on our walk with an artist.                        
Year 4                                                                                                          
Alexa for presenting a fantastic powerpoint. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Aiden for being so enthusiatic about the art project. 

Diary Dates  
Mon 20th May 
Historians from Newcastle University     
coming to work with Class 2  

Tues 21st May—Fri 24th June 
Art project for Class 3 and 4 

Fri 24th May 
Year 4 Opera Day—Pirates theme at Holy 
Trinity Church 

Fri 24th May 
School closes for the half-term holiday at 
3.15pm 

School reopens on Monday 3rd June 

Tues 4th June—Fri 14th June 
Steel Pans Project 

Mon 10th June                                                          
PTA Disco in the Tent 3.15-4.30 pm 

Tues 11th June                                              
Nur, Rec and Y1 Superworm Story and Songs 
11 am  

Wed 12th June                                             
Show in the tent—set up by 9.30 am 

Thur 13th June                                                       
Steel Pans Concert 6 pm 

Race for Life 

Thank you to those of you who have supported 
the staff to raise money for Cancer Research.  
The team had a great day out on Sunday        
completing the Race for Life and with your help 
have raised over £400. 

Tag Rugby Success 

The school’s rugby teams played fantastically at this year’s Area Tag      
Rugby.  Both teams were undefeated in the tournament with Holy Trinity 
Falcons winning all of their games to win the Shield Competition and Holy 
Trinity Harriers drawing one game and winning all the others to win the 
Cup Competition.  The Harriers now go forward to play the Alnwick Area 
winners to see who will represent North Northumberland at the County 
Finals in July.  There were 19 teams at the tournament and it was a     
fantastic performance from our children—we are so proud of them all! 

Nursery Places 

We have a small number of both 30 and 15 hour places available for    
September. Please ask any who may be interested to contact the school. 

Class 5 Charities 

Thank for your donations for Class 5                                                             
this year, which has helped them to                                                            
sponsor a snow leopard and give a                                                                        
£100 donation to the Scottish Border’s                                                                    
Donkey Sanctuary. 

Your Opinions Matter 

We are currently reviewing our homework       
provision and how we communicate to families 
the attainment and progress that their children 
are making in school.  If you have any feedback 
on these issues, which could be things that you 
feel we do particularly well or improvements you 
would like to see us make, it would be gratefully 
received.  Please contact us with your feedback in 
whatever form suits you, for example, email, 
letter or popping in for a chat. 
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